

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

28th February 2019

Dear parents and carers,

Supervision of children after school

I hope that everyone has enjoyed the half term break and the good weather that we have experienced of late.

Whilst we are keen for the children to get outside and enjoy the outdoors and opportunities to play together, it is also incredibly important to ensure that this is done safely and with respect for others. Unfortunately I have received a number of reports recently, of children behaving inappropriately and in some cases dangerously; including using areas of the school grounds which are out of bounds to children.

We have reminded the children in assembly today about the expectations of their behaviour after school and around the school grounds. Please could we ask that parents and carers also ensure that children are closely supervised at all times whilst they are on the school grounds following their dismissal from staff. This is particularly important in the time between 3pm and 3.40pm when the junior children are still in lessons. There have been some occasions where younger children have disturbed PE lessons taking place on the astro turf, or indeed lessons in the junior classrooms which overlook the playground.

I would be most grateful if parents and carers could ensure that all children are closely supervised to ensure that all our children are safe at all times whilst on school grounds and in particular at the end of the school day, after collection.

Thank you in advance for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

ทั∕Irs Callaway Headteacher







